
From: Emily Bremer
To: Scott Cooper
Subject: RE: SDOs in suit against Public Citizen
Date: Monday, August 12, 2013 4:02:00 PM

Scott,
 
Thank you so much for sharing this with me.  Exciting stuff!
 
You probably already know this, but the Senate passed the Section 24 amendment.  We’re just
waiting on the President’s signature to issue a press release.
 
It’s been a big week for IBR!
 
Best,
Emily
 

From: Scott Cooper [mailto:SCooper@ansi.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 9:35 AM
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: SDOs in suit against Public Citizen
 
Emily,
 
Hope all goes well.    
 
Thought you might be interested in this suit brought against an ex-member of ACUS…
 
Best
Scott
 
From: Housewright, Meghan [mailto:MHousewright@nfpa.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 9:17 AM
To: Scott Cooper
Subject: Blog Post
 
Hi Scott,
 
We have this posted on our blog:
 
http://nfpatoday.blog.nfpa.org/
 
Meghan
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